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‘Breakfast Together,’ Wednesday 24th October: in 

aid of the charity Childline.  All children will be offered 
a bowl of Cheerios cereal with milk. The children need 
to be able to talk about their food allergies. At least 6 

parent helpers are needed — meet in the kitchen at 
9am.  Thanks!  Suggested donation €1 or €2 per child.  

Mid-Term Break: Classes finish at the usual times on  
Friday 26th October. School reopens Monday 5th     

November.   

School Milk: Following a successful petition by pupils 
in 6th class, school milk will be offered again this year.  

There is a lot of waste and mess associated with the 
scheme.  Thus, milk will be offered for November and 
December initially (with a possible extension until late 

March.)  See order form below.   

Parent Teacher Association After-School   Activity 
— Gymnastics and Zumba Fitness:  This activity 
continues on Friday 19th.  Full schedule on PTA notice-
board.  Parents, minders and taxi-drivers: collect    

children from the PE hall.  (Staff will escort school bus 
users to their buses.) 

Drivers:     

always stop 
for            

pedestrians   
using road 

crossings. 

Pedestrians: 
use the    

footpaths and 
crossings  

provided. 

Please note 

that speed 
bumps will 

soon be fitted 
on the school 

grounds.   

School Milk Scheme 

Order Form 

November—December 2012 
Free of charge: kindly sponsored by Gorey Town 

Council. 
 

I wish to order milk for my child. 

 

Child’s name: 

 

___________________________ 

Teacher: 

  

___________________________ 

Parent/guardian signature(s): 

 

___________________________ 

 

Please help us reduce waste!  Only place an order if your child will 
drink milk every day as part of his/her lunch.  Fridays: parents (not 
pupils) can collect any leftover milk from the fridges in the         

classrooms — for baking, pets, etc. 

 

Please return completed forms to the 

school by Monday 22nd October. 

 

Milk 

Our PTA Committee are currently very short of 

helpers for Bag Packing this Friday 19th and    

Saturday 20th at Pettitt’s Super Valu, Main 

Street, Gorey. 

This is a potentially very profitable fundraiser for 

our school - and the PTA Committee have waited 

several years to be given the opportunity. 

Times: 2-hour slots, 10am—6pm Friday and       

Saturday. 

Please contact the school office or Sarah         

Anderson, PTA Committee on 085 783 6200.   

All help greatly appreciated. 


